Sept. 26, 2021

Humboldt County Planning Dept.
Planning Division

3015 H Street

Eureka, Ca. 95501

Attn: Byron Turner

Regarding; The application for marijuana grow in the Kneeland area. Record Numbers:
PLN-12634-CUP (Filed12/28/2016 and PLN-12226-SP (filed 12/22/2016); Assessor's
Parcel Number: 314-156-009 and 314-321-031. On property known as 1011 Tim Mullen
Road.

Dear Byron Turner

My concerns for this grow, are the following; First the unsightly and huge steel tank that has
been left laying in our neighborhood near Tim Mullen road. The tank is rusted, unsightly and
looks to be abandon like a piece of garbage along side of the road. Next the water on Kneeland
is limited to a few area's where gravely knowles catch rain water and then produce some water
for a spring or a well. This water is replenished during the winter rainy season. We are currently
in a drought that who knows how long it will last. These commercial grows take away from the
limited water supply being used by neighboring homes, that were using the limited water
before the grower started business. This is putting additional strain on the home owners, where
water is limited.

Please advise these growers to seek land to grow on, in area's away from established
neighborhood's.

Sincerely,
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1024 Tim Mullen Road
Kneeland, Ca. 95549
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